January 23, 2023
Third Grade Weekly Newsletter 

General Reminders and Information
January 23rd:  100th Day of School! - Dress up like you are 100 years old!
January 24th: 101st Day of School! - Dress up like a dalmatian!

	3rd Grade 

Snacks: We are very grateful for all of the donations of snacks that we have received this year. With 20 students in each class, however, the snacks become depleted very quickly, so we may not always have food to provide to the kids if they get hungry after lunch. Please feel free to send your child with an extra snack in their lunch box or book bag to ensure they have one at the end of the day. We appreciate everything you do!


	Science/Social Studies—Mrs. Jenkins 

In Social Studies  we will continue our unit on Economics.  

In Science we will continue our unit on Matter.  

                                      Mrs. Jenkins:)

Special Experiment on The 100th Day of School!   

	Math—Mrs. Snyder 
In math this week, we will continue working on multiplication. We will continue working on being fluent with facts that involve 0, 1, 2, 5, and 10. We will also start multiplying two-digit numbers (99 or less) with a single digit number (5 or less). 
Homework: Students will get a homework paper on Tuesday, January 23. It will be due Friday, January 27. 
Friday, January 27th - Multiplication Quiz
	Reading - Mrs. Aylor
     In reading, students are practicing asking questions while they read. As your child reads at home, please encourage them to ask “I wonder” questions. This will encourage them to become active readers. We are practicing assessments on Performance Matters. A copy of the reading passage was sent home last week. The assessment is not a test grade; however, we will continue to use the program for instructional purposes. 

Scholastic Order: With a $25 order, you can pick a FREE $5 Book (use code: READS). 
Due Date: 02/17/23         Our Class Page: https://orders.scholastic.com/Z4F3Z
Class Code: Z4F3Z



